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Change to Your Account Notifications - 8140 
 
 
Dear <Firstname Lastname>: 
 

Currently, when you receive your first Wespath-administered account distribution or your 

payment amount changes, you are sent a confirmation notice by mail.  These notices will no 

longer be mailed; they will be posted to your account management website, Benefits Access 

(benefitsaccess.org). 

To access these notices:  

 Log in to benefitsaccess.org  

 Select “My Benefits”  

 In the Retirement Benefit drop-down menu choose “Notifications” 

Notices will be posted online as of July 27. You may receive mailed notifications after this date if 

they were sent before the July 27 website update.  

Questions? 
Contact our Distribution Team at distributionteam@wespath.org or 1-800-851-2201. 
Representatives are available business days from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., Central time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Wespath Benefits and Investments 
prcwebteam@wespath.org 

This message is for the use of the intended recipient only. It may be privileged, confidential, or 
otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately 
delete all copies of this message and its attachments and notify the sender of its inadvertent 
transmission. Thank you. 
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